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We are emailing in response to your proposal on the above. We think if this is allowed to
go ahead it will have a severe detrimental effect on the environment with dirt and noise
pollution and also create very bad problems with the traffic flow as we think there are too

many vehicles in and around the Warrington area as it is.

Mike and Norma Chalmers, _





